
To whom it may concern. 

I’m righting today to ask that you support HB3244. 

I have made my living in the film industry for 30 years.  

I moved my family to Oregon 7 years ago because of the 

Film industry that has developed in the state. 

The passage of this bill will greatly help increase the size and 

quality of film production in Oregon. And help my family and myself 

Remain in the state. 

Thank you 

Edward Barnes


